Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council Special Meeting

June 18, 2012 

Principal Selection Process   

The following members were present at the meeting: Council Members:  Mrs. Jackie Adcock, Mr. Jeremy Lundy, Ms. Kalena Vance, Mrs. Lakeita Parmes, Mr. Tom Lirot, and Mrs. Cathy Bruce.  Mrs. Johnson, Superintendent and Mr. John Ballard, Associate Superintendent of Personnel were also present.  

The council elected Ms. Vance to be the chairperson for the selection process. Mrs. Bruce was elected secretary for the June 18, 2012 meeting. Mr. Lundy will be the secretary for all future meetings. Mr. Lundy made a motion to approve the chair and secretary. Mrs. Adcock seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

The council read and discussed the Best Practices for Principal Selection.

Mr. Ballard will be contacting school districts to recruit minority applicants. 

All SBDM members must be trained. Mrs. Parmes made a motion to elect Mr. Ballard as the trainer and to embed the training in our meetings. Mr. Lundy seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

The posting for the principal vacancy was posted June 7, 2012.  The next meeting of the SBDM Council Principal Selection Committee will be Friday, June 22, 2012 at 9:00 a.m.

Ms. Vance made a motion to adjourn. Mrs. Parmes seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.

